
 

Food Drive 

 

Spicer Elementary is participating in a food drive for the holidays.  We are 

collecting non-perishable food items. 

Suggested food items are as follows: 

 Cans of green beans, corn, potatoes and fruit 

 Chicken and Beef broth 

 Soups 

 Canned meat 

 Canned pasta 

 Stuffing mix 

 Gravy mix 

 Cornbread mix 

 Dessert mixes (cakes and brownies) 

 Peanut butter and Jelly 

 Flour and Sugar 

 Breakfast foods (Oatmeal, Pancake mix, Cereal and Bisquick) 

Any non-perishable food items will be appreciated!  There are boxes in the front 

hallway of the school for the items to be placed.  The food drive will be October 

23, 2017 through November 29, 2017. 

Let’s go Spicer Colts!!! 

 

          


